
From: Mary Shaw [mailto:dcosu@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, September 27, 2014 5:18 PM 
To: Hales, Mayor 
Subject: Draft West Quadrant Plan 
 
I am writing to ask that you keep maximum building heights in the West End of Portland to 100 
feet in order to preserve the historic and varied architecture of the West End. I have a lovely 
view of the Park Blocks and the West Hills from my living room window. High rise buildings 
would ruin, not only my view, but also the value of my home. They would destroy the character 
and the wonderful, unique feel of this beautiful city. 
 
Please vote against the West Quadrant Plan. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mary Shaw 
1500 SW 5th Ave  #2106 
Portland, OR 97201 
 


